
Cherrydale Elementary School 

Parent Resource Room 
 

Operating Procedures  

Cherrydale Elementary School Parent Resource Room will be located in the Cherrydale 

Elementary School Learning Cottages. We have games, flash cards, books and various 

other materials that can be checked out to help you help your child at home. The 

resource room will be open by appointment. Items are checked out for a 5 day period 

and can be extended by coming in and rechecking the materials out. You will be able to 

only check out the same item for 2 five day periods (2 weeks). We want to be fair and 

make sure that materials are shared with all families. 

Contact Dr. Sharolyn Simmons at 355-3330 to set up a time to view and/or check out 

the resources that we have available. Please let us know if there anything else that we 

can do to help make your child’s educational experience at Cherrydale Elementary 

School successful. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

The Parent and Family Engagement Committee 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Parent Name_______________________________________________ 

Student’s Name_____________________________________________ 

Telephone Number__________________________________________ 

Teacher’s Name_____________________________________________ 

Items checked out:___________________________________________ 

Date checked out__________________Date checked in_____________ 


